
Call for living wage and sick pay for childcare 
workers

 Ireland 

The SIPTU union has called on the government to set a budget that includes a 
guaranteed living wage for all childcare workers along with a sick pay scheme. The 
living wage is €12.30 an hour while the average wage in the sector is €11.46 and 
the union argues that higher pay will be important in reducing the 40% staff 
turnover among childcare workers. SIPTU also points out that 79% of childcare 
workers don't have a sick pay scheme and this is inhibiting the sector's response to 
ensuring safe workplaces for both workers and children. 

SIPTU
epsucob
2020 EPSU Collective Bargaining News September no.17

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Early Childhood Education and Care
COVID-19
Low pay/minimum wages

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-september-no17/call-living-wage-and-sick-pay-childcare
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-september-no17/call-living-wage-and-sick-pay-childcare
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-september-no17/call-living-wage-and-sick-pay-childcare
https://www.epsu.org/countries/ireland
https://www.siptu.ie/media/pressreleases2019/featurednews/fullstory_21958_en.html
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-september-no17
https://www.epsu.org/sq/entityprint/pdf/node/12600
https://www.epsu.org/policies/early-childhood-education-and-care
https://www.epsu.org/policies/covid-19
https://www.epsu.org/policies/low-payminimum-wages-0

